
Claire Holman
South Portland
LD 1089
Dear Legislators,
 Please accept my call for support for LD1089. This legislation has the potential to 
add $108 million to state coffers. With so much economic insecurity among our 
residents and an uncertain economic future for the country, we need to add this tax to 
the books. 
Thank you, 
Claire Holman


